
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Patient, 

 

We are excited to offer our patients a new information system called IQHealth, which meets the federal 

government’s requirement for all specialists to offer patients access to their medical records. 

 

This system allows web based interactions between patients and our office. You will be able to: 

 

View your test results 

Request an appointment 

Request medication refills 

Update demographic information 

Send and receive messages 

Keep track of your health 

 

In order to take advantage of this new feature, we will need your email address. You will then receive a one- 

time secure email invitation from IQHealth.com to set up an account. Simply click on the link in your email and 

follow the prompts to activate your account. For any questions or concerns please contact the office for 

assistance. 

 

We hope this new system will make communication with our office easier and more convenient. If you choose 

not to participate, you may still contact the office via telephone and mail. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brandywine Podiatry Provider 
 

  

I wish to participate 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Last 4 digits of SSN: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

I do not wish to participate 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 


